
SEATTLE DEPARTMENT OF NEIGHBORHOODS 

BITTER LAKE P-PATCH DESIGN WORKSHOPS 

WHAT:     Landscape Architects, Winterbottom Design Inc., will be facilitating 3 

public workshops to design the garden that best suits our Broadview community. 

Everyone is welcome, come share ideas and make choices for what your 

neighborhood needs! (The P-Patch will be part of the Bitter Lake Reservoir Park at N 143rd & 

Linden Ave. N.) 

WHEN:     7pm, Thursday, Aug. 26th:  Idea generation, preferences 

                   7pm, Monday, Sept. 13th:  Compare & rank alternative schematic plans 

                   7pm, Monday, Sept. 20th:  Presentation of final schematic plan 

WHERE:  Luther Memorial Lutheran Church, 13047 Greenwood Ave. N, 98133 

  

Interested?  Subscribe to the Bitter Lake P-Patch Community Garden 

LISTSERV (an E-mail discussion group with announcements and volunteer opportunities for 

the Bitter Lake P-Patch). 

By sending an E-mail message with “SUBSCRIBE BITTERLAKE”  

typed in the body of the E-mail to Listserv@talk2.seattle.gov 

 

OR… Contact Laura Raymond at the Seattle Department of Neighborhoods to be 

included in the E-mail discussion and/or add your name to the waiting list.  

(Your volunteer hours during planning will get you at the top of the waiting list for a garden plot.) 

Laura.Raymond@seattle.gov   206-615-1787 

 

Learn more about the P-Patch Program or Seattle Department of Neighborhoods 

at  www.cityofseattle.net/neighborhoods/ppatch/locations/73.htm 


